
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 1, 2023 
 
 
End of Life Notice – Sonosite Edge II 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers in Canada 
 
It is our goal, and responsibility, to ensure that you receive timely updates about Fujifilm Sonosite 
products. We wish to inform you of the retirement of the Sonosite Edge II ultrasound system, and 
transducers and accessories unique to Sonosite Edge II. Items included in this End of Life Notice are: 
 

Systems: 
Sonosite Edge II ultrasound system  
Sonosite Edge II-WH ultrasound system  
Sonosite Edge II-MSK ultrasound system  
 
Transducers: 
P21x Transducer 
 

Accessories: 
Edge II Stand 
Edge II Mini Dock 
Sonosite Field Case 
Sonosite System Carry Case 
 
 

 
Orders for the above items, and service agreements, will be accepted until the dates listed below: 
  

New Systems December 31, 2023 
New Transducers  June 30, 2025 
Remanufactured Transducers June 30, 2025 
New Accessories June 30, 2025 
SonoProtect Service Agreements - Systems June 30, 2029 
SonoProtect Service Agreements - Transducers June 30, 2029 

 
Service support for the systems, transducers, and accessories listed above will continue to be provided 
until the dates listed below: 
 

Systems June 30, 2030 
Transducers June 30, 2030 
Accessories June 30, 2027 
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In February 2022 we communicated the retirement of Sonosite Edge II ultrasound system veterinary 
configurations. Service support of these systems and the P21x Veterinary transducer will be provided 
until June 30, 2030. 
 
To ensure supply of spare parts until the above end of service support dates, the purchase of spare 
parts is limited to individual service events. Stocking orders for spare parts, including batteries and 
power supplies, can no longer be accepted. 
 
If you have any questions regarding these limitations, or about service support for Sonosite Edge II, 
please contact your local Technical Support Team at 877-657-8118 or ffss-service@fujifilm.com. 
 
Sonosite’s product family has expanded significantly over the years to include a wide range of powerful 
point-of-care ultrasound solutions. Sonosite has a solution to fit every ultrasound need in any point-of-
care clinical environment. To find out more about Sonosite products and/or product retirement 
information, please contact your local Fujifilm Sonosite Representative or visit us at www.sonosite.com. 
 
We sincerely thank you for your continued support and look forward to serving you in the years to 
come. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marnie Hamp 
Senior Manager, Product Management 
FUJIFILM Sonosite, Inc. 
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